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The following corrections, questions, and clarifications are provided concerning WSIPC RFP 18-04 School 

Safety Solutions. Paraphrasing of the relevant questions posed to the WSIPC RFP Administrator have 

been included as appropriate. 

QUESTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS: 

Q1.1   If a non-Skyward School District like Federal Way was interested in the purchase of our product, 
could I refer them to our RFP relationship with you and have them purchase product off of an ILA? 
 
A1.1   The School District can utilize the RFP once it has been awarded.  The School District would 
purchase via the RFP.  An Interlocal Agreement (ILA) can be executed at the School Districts request.  

 

Q1.2   If a non-Skyward school in Oregon shows interest in purchasing our products, is there a process 
like the Inter-Local-Agreement to help with that purchase process? 
 
A1.2    An Oregon School can purchase via the RFP.  An Interlocal Agreement (ILA) can be executed at 
the School’s request. 

 

Q1.3   Regarding point 5.3.13 Covered Products of the Contract. 
We are including in this process all of our K12 focused products.  That offering may grow thought out 
the year.  What is the process to add a product after the RFP award? 
 
A1.3   We can execute an Amendment to add product and or services to the RFP as long as they are 
within the RFP category.  Pricing must remain consistent with other items presented in the original 
proposal (i.e. discounted x% off of list price). 

 

 


